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Newsletter January 2021 
 
Happy New Year to all. I hope you and your families had a good Christmas.  
Not a good start to the year as due to tier 4 restrictions the dance school is unable to 
open its doors. However, some classes will be available on Zoom, pay as you go. As soon 
as we move into tier 3 we can reopen.  
 
It is so important that we remain safe and follow government guidelines. Hopefully with 
the vaccine rolling out across the UK we will soon see some much needed light at the end 
of the tunnel.  

Zoom Classes - Saturday 9th January 
10.00 – 10.30 Grade 4 Ballet 
10.30 – 11.15 All Progressive Ballet 
11.30 – 12.00 Grade 2 Ballet 
12.00 – 12.30 Grade 1 Ballet 
 
Chi-ball Saturday 12.30 – 1.00 – please email to book.  
 
From Monday 11th January 4.00 – 6.00pm Private Ballet Zoom lessons are available. 
Please email to book. 
 
Do remember to register your Zoom link the day before lessons. 
 
The new Primary Ballet classes can resume when we are able to reopen and will be at 
11.30 on Saturdays at Liphook Junior School. 
 
Many thanks to all parents who made payment for the brief December period when we 
were able to reopen and hold classes. There are however, still several fees unpaid from 
December. Please can these be settled as soon as possible? If you are experiencing any 
financial difficulties due to the pandemic please do not hesitate to contact myself or 
Anne in complete confidence. Payment plans can be negotiated.  
 
Wishing you all good health. See you on Zoom very soon. 
 
Rebecca 

 
 
 

 

 


